## Temporary Closure of the Front Entrance/ Exit of the University Library (From 20 June 2017 onwards) (2017/06/16)

Dear All,

Due to the renovation work for Library Entrance Turnstile System, the Library's front entrance/exit facing the Library Square is temporarily closed. Please use either the entrance/ exit on the left-hand side of the front entrance or the entrance/ exit at the back door until further notice.

For enquiries, please call 8822 8160.

Noise and dust will be generated during construction. We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Best regards, UM Library

